
 

 

Dear Valued Customer, 

 

This letter is in response to a request for information regarding California's 
Proposition 65 Materials compliance. Our policy is stated below: FC 
Consultants Inc. is a world leader in the electronic hardware and fastener 
industry.  

 

Part of our ever-improving business model of providing the highest quality 
product at the most competitive prices requires that we prioritize objectives 
regarding the production and testing of our products. Our primary focus is 
verifying that our products are made from customer-specified materials, 
and that they are manufactured to customer specifications.  

 

To this end, we do not perform verification of the content of the 
approximately 1,000 substances listed in California Proposition 65. This 
testing would also require the inclusion of all ancillary packaging which the 
parts are provided in. The cost of this testing would, in our opinion, be 
unnecessary given the application of our products, and would make FC 
Consultants Inc. unnecessarily overpriced in our markets.  



We do provide certification to RoHS Compliance upon request. FC 
Consultants Inc. products are safe and effective and are produced to widely 
utilized industry standard materials. With respect to California Proposition 
65, however, our customer assumes all liability for compliance.  

We hope this information is helpful to you, and we look forward to a 
mutually successful relationship for years to come. 

 
Anthony Manno 

President 

Fastener Consultants Inc. 

 


